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PRISCILLA K. SALYERS, Investigative Assistant, United
States Secret Service was interviewed at her office located at
4013 Northwest Expressway, Suite 650, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma.
At the time of the bombing of the Alfred P. Murrah Federal
Building, SALYERS was emplcoyed with the U.S. Customs Service.
After being advised of the official identity of the interviewing
agents SALYERS provided the following information.

SALYERS provided essentially the same information she
had provided in previous interviews. In a previous interview,
SALYERS advised sometime prior to the bombing, possibly a couple
weeks or months, two white males came into the U.S. Customs
office with one inquiring about a job. Later, after the bombing
SALYERS advised she attended a court hearing and observed TIMOTHY
MCVEIGH to be present. Based on MCVEIGH'’s mannerisms and locks,
SALYERS has no doubt it was MCVEIGH who came to the Customs
office inquiring about a job. SALYERS was not sure, but believed
this occurred in December, 1994, prior to Christmas.

SALYERS advised she did not pay much attention to the
second individual, but described him as a white male, with dark
hair and a smaller,,more wiry build then MCVEIGH. SALYERS

advised she has seen TERRY NICHOLS on television and she is sure -

this second individual was not NICHOLS. SALYERS hag also seen
MICHAEL FORTIER on television, and said that she is not sure if
FORTIER was this second individual.
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